
The Board met for a Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 27, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  Bryan Cummings, 

Richard Wilson, and Rayburn Campbell were in attendance. 

Budget: 

 The following will be considered for the 2021 Budget: 

• Additional Single Sealcoating all of Briarwood (875'x18' plus cul-de-sac),  Borowicz Road 

(4805'x18'), and portions of Bend Road (2525'x18'), and Ferris Road (3030'x18').  Budgeted out 

of State Fund. 

• Quotes will be sought for a road drag/maintainer.   If purchased would be paid half out of the 

Capital Preservation Fund and half from the General Fund.  $15,000 total was budgeted for this 

item. 

The following will be budgeted from the General Fund: 

• Equipment maintenance/repair - Mower flails will be budgeted for $1600.00. 

• Building/Grounds - New flooring in the community room: $6500.00.  LED lights in both garage 

and community room: $1200.00.  Painting of community room will be added once a quote is 

received. 

 

Other Business 

The letter and guidelines to be sent out from Tri-County to residents in November were reviewed. 

 

Mr. Cummings made a motion to appoint Cindy Black as delegate to the Lawrence County Tax Collector 

Committee, seconded by Mr. Campbell.  Roll call vote:  Bryan Cummings - yes; Richard Wilson - yes; 

Rayburn Campbell - yes. 

 

The trucks will get undercoated this year. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

___________________________ 

Cindy Black, Secretary 


